
 

 Friday 30th June 2023 
 
 

Google Classroom Launch September 2023 

DB Primary finishes today – 30th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent /Carer,  

 

We are excited to inform you that we are moving away from using DB primary and from September, 

will use Google Classroom for teaching computing skills in school and for home learning in Key Stage 

1 and Key Stage 2. This will allow us to provide greater opportunities and a range of different tasks 

for children.  

 

To facilitate this change, DB primary will stop from today, Friday 30th June, to allow the transfer. From 

September, the use of Google Classroom will allow you and your child to have access to their home 

learning at any time through the internet and will be accessible online through any mobile device 

with internet capabilities – including iPhone, iPads and Android devices.  

 

For the last weeks of this academic year, for home learning your child should: 

- Read to an adult and be encouraged to talk about their book to ensure 
understanding.  

- Practise their times tables using TTRockstars. 
- Use Mathletics to practise their maths skills. 
- The older year groups will also have project work which has been set earlier in the 

term which they should continue with. 
 

Should you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

A. Venn 

Deputy Headteacher  


